
From: Sheila Amri  

Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 12:23 PM 

To: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> 

Subject: Appointment to Advisory Committees 

 

Hello Heather, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to let you know that I recently graduated from Western 

University and therefore, would like to terminate my appointment as the post-secondary 

representative for 2 advisory committees. The committees include: Community Safety and 

Crime Prevention, and London Diversity and Race Relations. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sheila 


